
January 5, 19.51 ,

l)r. Stephen Leacock, 
Department of Economic a, 
Mo a111 University.

Dear Dr« Leacock,

•'nolosed you will find desoriptlon of the 
Garton Studentship in Soolal Soienee, of whioh you have 
heard in previous years# A letter addressed to the 
Principal oalls our special attention to the natter and 
asks that if we have a candidate to recommend for tho 
studentship we have the documents in London not later 
than Feb ruary 1 a t.

Are there any graduate students or Junior 
members of the staff whom you would like to recommend?
ould ou please let me know v/ithout delay, and also 

return the enclosed notice, so that I may get the proper 
letter off to London in due course.

From correspondence on file it appears 
that Sir Arthur is most anxious to have McGill put up a 
Qandidate this year, if possible.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Principal


